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December 30, 2016
Subject:
 LIRR Third Track Informational Meeting


I would like to invite you to a public information meeting regarding the Long Island Railroad’s plan to build a Third Track along the Main Line in New Hyde Park.  The meeting is being coordinated by the Village of New Hyde Park’s Third Track Task Force and is scheduled to begin at 7:30 pm on Thursday, January 12, 2017.  The meeting will be held in the auditorium of the New Hyde Park Road School, located at 300 New Hyde Park Road, New Hyde Park. 



The purpose of this hastily scheduled meeting is to disseminate important information to the public about Governor Cuomo’s plans to construct a third track and eliminate the three at-grade railroad crossings in New Hyde Park.  We will also present our understanding of the profound changes this mega-project will have on our community. 

The meeting will also provide an opportunity for the public to offer feedback to the elected officials present.  It will also provide guidance in helping Community Organizations and residents in reviewing the recently issued Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) and provide assistance with how we can submit meaningful comments during the scheduled Public Input Period.    If you haven’t done so already, you can access the DEIS on line at (http://www.amodernli.com/environmental-study/#deis).

  I apologize for the short notice.  I do hope you can attend.  Please RSVP to Village Clerk, Kate Hillmann.  Kate’s contact information is:

Cathryn Hillmann, Village Clerk-Treasurer

Village of New Hyde Park

Phone: (516) 354-0022, Fax: (516) 354-6004

nhpclerk@vnhp.org
Sincerely,

Robert Lofaro

Robert Lofaro

Mayor

Village of New Hyde Park
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